
 Hallcroft Infant & Nursery School 
Whitaker Close 

Retford 
Notts 

DN22 7QH 
Tel:  01777 702728 

Head Teacher: Mrs J Cook 
E-mail: office@hallcroft.notts.sch.uk 
Website:  www.hallcroft.notts.sch.uk  

 

5th July 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am pleased to tell you that the dates for each class bubble sports day are as follows: 

 

Morning Nursery Children – 11:00 am on Friday 9th July  

Afternoon and children who do 30 hours 2:30 pm on Friday 9th July 

Oak Class (Reception) – Wednesday 14th July at 2:00 pm 

Willow Class (Year 1) – Tuesday 13th July at 2:00 pm 

Rowan Class (Year 2) – Friday 16th July at 2:00 pm 

 

In order to make these events as Covid secure as possible we would like you to follow the 

guidelines below: 

 

 2 adults per child (maximum).  If you are separated then 1 adult per parent. 

 You will be allocated to an adult bubble of no more than 30 and you will need to stay 

within that bubble. 

 Please take a lateral flow test on the morning of the sports day – if it is positive 

please do not attend.  I will not be asking to see this test.  This is the best way 

that I know of to ensure that asymptomatic individuals are not present. 

 If you have any Covid-19 symptoms please do not attend. 

 Please do not approach the children or staff. 

 Please remain 2m+ away from the other adults in your bubble. 

 

So that we do not have to sanitise chairs etc between classes – please bring your own chair 

or picnic blanket to sit on.  When you sit down please sit more than 2m away from other 

people. 

 

We are aware that this event is not completely without risk (nothing is at the moment;) but 

with your support we are hopeful that we can enjoy the pleasure, and normality, of our sports 

day whilst keeping things as safe as possible. 

 
Jo Cook 

 

Head Teacher 
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